
From: Jake Schaffner 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: November 05, 2003

Subject:   
FCC File #: 0063-EX-PL-2003
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Kennedy,

I has now been almost 3 months since I responded to you questions.  According to the FCC web 
site, the application is still pending.  Is there anything I can do to accelerate the application 
process?

Chris Day
caday@calpoly.edu
(805) 756-5087


